
 

 

CITY OF FORT LAUDERDALE 

Notice: Upcoming Inspections 

WATER SERVICE LINE MATERIAL INVENTORY 
The City of Fort Lauderdale is conducting a Water Service Line Material Inventory in response to new regulations 

from the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA). This project aims to identify the materials used in water 

service lines to determine if they are made of lead. 
 

Water service lines, which are the pipes connecting homes, businesses and other private properties to the City’s 

water distribution system, play a crucial role in delivering safe drinking water. These pipes are usually buried in 

the yard or in front of a structure and are located between the water main and building. The portion of the 

service line between the water main and meter box is part of the public water system and is maintained by the 

City of Fort Lauderdale, while the remainder of the service line between the meter box and the building is 

privately owned. 
 

Inspections will take place daily between 6 a.m. and 7 p.m. starting Saturday, August 3 and continuing 

throughout the month of August 2024 within the following neighborhoods:

• Bal Harbour  

• Bay Colony 

• Beverly Heights 

• Birch Park Finger Streets 

• Boulevard Park Isles 

• Chula Vista Isles 

• Colee Hammock 

• Coral Ridge 

• Coral Ridge Country Club 

Estates 

• Coral Ridge Isles 

• Dillard Park 

• Dolphin Isles 

• Downtown Fort Lauderdale 

• Durrs 

• Edgewood 

• Flagler Village 

• Galt Mile 

• Harbor Beach 

• Harbordale 

• Harbour Isles 

• Historic Dorsey-Riverbend 

• Home Beautiful Park 

• Imperial Point 

• Knoll Ridge 

• Lake Estates 

• Lake Ridge 

• Landings 

• Las Olas Isles 

• Lauderdale Beach 

• Lauderdale Harbours 

• Lauderdale Isles 

• Lauderdale Manors 

• Lauderdale West 

• Lofts of Palm Aire Village 

• Melrose Manors 

• Melrose Park 

• Middle River Terrace 

• Nurmi Isles 

• Palm Aire Village (West & 

East) 

• Poinciana Park 

• Poinsettia Heights 

• Progresso Village 

• Rio Vista 

• River Oaks 

• River Run 

• Riverland 

• Riverside Park 

• Rock Island 

• Sailboat Bend 

• Shady Banks 

• South Middle River 

• Sunrise Intracoastal 

• Sunset 

• Tarpon River 

• Twin Lakes North
 

Results will be shared at the conclusion of the City’s Water Service Line Material Inventory this fall. 
 

Neighborhood Impacts 

• During the inspections, neighbors may see utility crews working near their water meter boxes. 

• Water service will not be interrupted during inspections. 

• Limited lane closures are expected as crews will be working primarily within the shoulder of 

neighborhood streets. 

• Access to driveways will be maintained. 

• Please follow posted signs and drive with caution in the area. 
 

We apologize in advance for any inconvenience and thank our neighbors for their patience as we complete 

this project. Visit ftlcity.info/wslmi for updates and links to additional resources. To see the City of Fort 

Lauderdale’s latest Water Quality Report, visit www.fortlauderdale.gov/wqr. 

 

For more information or questions, contact: 
 

City of Fort Lauderdale Customer Service Center 

954-828-8000 or cservice@fortlauderdale.gov 
 

If you would like this publication in an alternate format, please call 954-828-4755 or email strategiccommunications@fortlauderdale.gov. 
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